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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
No. 2022 - 115  

September 14, 2022 
 
 
 
 

Federal Holiday, September 19, 2022 
 
The Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (CDCC)  is advising all Clearing Members that the 
CDCC will be open for trading on Monday, September 19, 2022 and regular operating hours will be in 
effect for all products.   
 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact CDCC Corporate Operations at  
cdcc-ops@tmx.com 
 
 
 
Anna Linardakis 
Director, Business Operations  
CDCC 
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